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WE HAD A LOT OF BLOWING AND DRIFTING SNOW.  OUR DRIVERS AND MECHANICS WAS OUT 

WORKING ON PLOWING AROUND THE DISTRICT AND KEEPING OUR YARD CLEAR OF SNOW SO 

OUR BUSES CAN GET IN AND OUT OF BUS STALLS IF THEY NEED TO.  

 

THE MECHANICS BEEN WORKING ON SERVICING THE BUSES AND THE DISTRICT VEHICLES.  

 

LISA BULLCALF HAS BEEN WORKING WITH THE DISCIPLINE ON THE BUSES AND SHE REPORTED 

WE HAD 63 WRITE-UPS AND 5 REMOVALS FROM THE BUSES FOR LAST MONTH. 

 

SOME OF OUR STAFF HELPED FIX AND DELIVER LUNCHES DURING THE TIME WE HAD NO 

SCHOOL.  THE CHILDREN WERE VERY THANKFUL. 

 

ALL OUR DRIVER’S BEEN GREAT AND TRYING TO HELP OUT WHERE THEY CAN DURING THE 

SNOW STORMS AND GETTING THE CHILDREN TO SCHOOL.  THEY BEEN HELPING THE TRUANT 

OFFICERS PICK UP STUDENTS THAT MISS THE BUS TOO. 

 

WE HAD A TOTAL OF 18 ACTIVITY TRIPS FOR THIS MONTH THIS CONCLUDES OUR REPORT FOR 

FEBRUARY. 


